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Date and Time:
Tuesday, November 12, 2024 

9:30 to 11:30 am

Location:
Campbellford 

(Exact location provided upon registration)

This session is offered FREE of charge, but spaces are limited. 
Registration is required for this program. 

Interested to know if this session is a good fit for your learning?
Please contact your Family Support Counsellor, or if you are 
connecting with the Alzheimer Society for the first time, contact our 
Intake Coordinator at (705) 748- 5131 or 1-800-561-2588, ext. 235.

In collaboration with Campbellford Memorial Hospital, the Alzheimer 
Society invites you to participate in this education session designed 
to help care partners understand the process of applying to long-
term care.

The process of applying to long-term care can seem overwhelming. 
Our goal with this session is to walk you through the steps, allowing 
you time to consider your situation and ask your questions.

Who Should Attend:
Care partners who want to know more about applying to long-term 
care. 




